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October 2018 

 
Choir Newsletter No. 2 
AUTUMN RECITAL INSTRUCTIONS: JUNIOR CHOIR (YEARS 7/8/9) 

 
 
Welcome to all the new singers in Year 7! You have already represented the School very well 
indeed at opening evening, and I hope you enjoyed the experience.  Many of you have continued 
to join in on Tuesday and Friday mornings, 8.40-9.00am, and were making a terrific sound on 
Tuesday and Friday mornings just gone! 
 
As I hope you all know from previous communications, the Junior Choir traditionally join in the 
first formal concert of the year. This is the Autumn Recital on Wednesday 17 October at 7.30pm. 
For that, choristers will be required to be here for the start of the concert and will be finished by 
about 9pm. They are of course welcome to stay to the end of the concert – approximately 
9.30pm.  Rehearsals will be on Tuesdays and Fridays as usual, at 8.35am, plus an extra rehearsal 
on the day of the concert at 11.05am (Period 4) in the Hall. 
 
On the evening of the concert, all Year 7, 8 and 9 boys involved should arrive in time for the 
beginning of the concert and sit in the Hall for the first half. There will be seats allocated for the 
boys.  At the interval, after a chance to go and buy refreshments, they should take their places on 
the rostra where they will perform. They will perform in shirts, no blazers, so shirts should be long 
sleeve, tucked in, clean shoes, tie nicely done. After they have sung, they should return to their 
seats.  
 
If you have yet to buy your tickets (an email went out a week or so ago), don’t worry, they are 
still available (see ParentPay); there are also normally tickets on the door. 
 
Below is a reminder of the other major dates: 
 
School Concert 
Thursday 22 November, 7.30pm – involving the whole choir (seniors and juniors). 
 
Carol Service 
Monday, 10 December, 7.30pm, All Saint’s Church, High Wycombe: 
The traditional carol service which rounds off the term and is the choir’s BIG NIGHT!! 
 
Please put these dates in your diary now – I know how busy it gets!  
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Tim Venvell 
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